Durham Kennel Club Member Meeting
Monday October 21, 2013
Durham Kennel Club Building, Durham, NC

Program

Terry Morris, MS, DVM, PhD, presented a program on Vets to Vets United Inc. Terry works with
rescue dog and helps to place and training the dogs to be partners with veterans in the area.
She was open to help from any member and welcomed everyone to come see and participate
in helping the veterans work with their dogs. Her website is vetstovetsunited.org.

Meeting
Kim Tyndall called the meeting to order at 8:35 pm on Monday October 21, 2013.
Approve the minutes as published on the website

Kim suggested that approval of the minutes from the September meeting be viewed online and
approved along with the October minutes at the November meeting.

President’s Report : No update.

Treasurer’s Report : The balance in the checking account was reported.
Recording Secretary’s Report: No report.

Corresponding Secretary’s Report: No report.

AKC Delegate: No report

Committee Reports

Library: Carolyn Wolfe reported the library is still being organized.

e Fall Show: Cathy Ruben thanked everyone that helped make the show a success.
e Spring Show: Connie is looking for trophy sponsors and helpers.

e Membership:

» The following individuals were voted in as Full members: Teddi Hendrickson and Mary
Ann Sykes.

» The following individuals were accepted as Candidate members: Kittie Rue Deemer and
Nancy Tripoli.

e Obedience Committee: The next 6 week session of classes are being planned and will start
January 6, 2014.

e December Obedience Trial: Still needs stewards.



e Summer 2014 Obedience Trial Planning: Lois Schultz and Bob Wiznewski are working on a
plan

e Show Handling Classes : The are ongoing on Thursday evening from 7-8 pm and the cost is
$5.00 per dog.

Old Business

It was suggested that we either update the DKC book on the front table or get rid of it.
New Business

George gave an update on the work that was being performed around the club building.

* 30+ trees have been taken down or trimmed at a cost of $3800

* Front steps have been fixed, hill graded to allow water to run away from the building, back
door steps and walkway are being progressed. Barrier is being put up around the large tree
in front. Total cost $12,500.

The club members motioned that the board discuss the amount of monies that could be spent
without membership approval. Kim agreed to present this motion at the next board meeting.

The Meeting Adjourned at 9:10 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Kim Tyndall



